
















Mohammed Nasim

I am pleased to know that the Bangladesh Pharmacy Model Initiative has successfully completed all the 
Phase-1 activities, and that the National Steering Committee, chaired by the Secretary of the Ministry of Health 
and Family Welfare, has approved the classification of all private retail drug outlets into two types, Pharmacy 
and Medicine Shop. The approved standards will be the ultimate guide for implementing and evaluating the 
Bangladesh pharmacy model in target districts during phase-2, which is a pilot phase.

In the last few years, Bangladesh has made tremendous progress in the health sector under the 
pro-people government led by our Honorable Prime Minister Sheikh Hasina. The pharmaceutical sector has 
been one of the major success stories. I am expecting that the standardization of the retail pharmacy sector and 
accreditation of each outlet through the Bangladesh Pharmacy Model Initiative will be another success to add 
to the list. Through wise planning, careful implementation, and good monitoring and evaluation, the retail 
pharmacy sector of Bangladesh will soon be standardized. In addition to strengthening regulatory oversight 
and promoting consumer advocacy and sensitization, the initiative will brand pharmacies and medicines shops 
that meet the standards with an accreditation logo.

Bangladesh has become a role model for many other developing countries in achieving MDGs and 
other health targets. I hope the country will continue to perform in improving consumer access to and 
appropriate use of quality medicine and pharmaceutical services through this new system of accrediting retail 
drug outlets. This will also increase consumer awareness, strengthen regulatory oversight, increase 
investments and employment opportunities for pharmacy professionals-both men and women and ultimately 
improve health outcomes.

I am happy to know that under Director General, DGDA the technical support for the Bangladesh 
Pharmacy Model Initiative has been provided by Management Sciences for Health, a nonprofit international 
NGO, with DFID funding through JDTAF. I congratulate everybody who contributed to this initiative that will 
help common people achieving the right to health by improving pharmacy services. I am also hopeful that 
development partners will continue their support and share the success.

 
Joy Bangla, Joy Bangabandhu
Long live Bangladesh.
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